
P-04-459 A direct rail connection from Cardiff Airport to Cardiff central and 
west Wales – Correspondence from the Petitioner to the Chair, 23.06.15

Dear Mr Powell,

Many thanks for your letter regarding this petition and your decision to close it. In 
view of the information that this is not a devolved matter, I don't think I can be of 
any more assistance this time. The only points I would make in closing is that I 
believe this matter should be devolved and perhaps the relevant Welsh minister 
should write to the UK government requesting that they look at the option of a 
direct line to the airport and offer the full support of the Welsh Government to help 
make it happen,

I hope this is of some help.

Diolch eto,

Gruff


